
My name is Amy Miller Juve and I support HB3239. The fires of last summer were scary. I live on Chehalem mountain and was 
terrified for our property and for the lives of our neighbors while the wild fires burned for days, basically in our backyard. I am 
absolutely not opposed to cannabis but I wholeheartedly believe that the processing needs to be done in an area that has enough 
resources to process safely. We don't have easy access to water up here, the roads are narrow, and the winds are often high. 
Allowing combustible liquids to be used up here to process cannabis is not responsible and put the lives of citizens in danger. Thank 
you for your time.  


